PUBLIC MEETING June 25,2008
Comprehensive Plan

A Public Meeting for residents of the Town of Genoa, Cayuga County, State of New York was held at the Town
Hall, 1000 Bartnick Road, Genoa NY on June 25, 2008

Present: Stuart Underwood, Supervisor Glenn Miller
Peggy Bradley, Council Member Hans Pecher
Lorie Fessenden, Council Member Don Potter
Sue Moss, Town Clerk Carol DiSanto
John Bruce

Dan Dalcais
Bob & Gay Folts
Fran Mitchell

The meeting was held to ask residents of the Town for their ideas for the Comprehensive Plan (what/where will
the Town of Genoa be in ten years).

Ideas mentioned:
e Do not block the course of development
e Agricultural zoning should be included in the Plan
e Energy independence
e Water sources
e Internet Service
e Encourage farmers to find better ways of dealing with animal waste
e E-communication
e Community services
Parks
Ball fields (There are people in the community who are willing to donate time & money for this)
e Renewable energy
Wind
Methane
Other items discussed:
Where is the Town with the internet situation?
Another grant is being worked on. The deadline is near and the grant writers have a better understanding

of why the initial grant proposal was denied.

Fran Mitchell said that a radio system for the County is being researched and should include
compatible/integrated communication.



Lorie Fessenden spoke about the need for the community to persevere and be willing to help with the
Comprehensive Plan.

The next meeting to discuss the Comprehensive Plan will be Wednesday, July 16 at 6:30 p.m.

The meeting concluded at 7:45 p.m.



